
NOTICE OF SEASONAL WEIGHT LIMITS

Notice is given that seasonal weight limits are in effect on Town of Sumner 
roads as of March 14, 2023. These limits will remain in effect until weather 
conditions permit lifting them.

If you need permission to exceed the seasonal weight limits, contact the 
Town Chair, Steve Palmquist, at 715-651-2965.


